
From: Kimberly Fletcher <kfletcher@nasuad.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/15/2014 8:11:07 PM
Subject: Out of Office: State Unit in SC

I am out of the until Monday September 29th. September 12th-18th, attending the HCBS Confernce at the
Hyatt Regency in Crystal City, VA. September 19th-29th taking a much needed vacation. I will have access to 
emails and will respond as soon as possible.

Thank you and we hope to see you at the wonderful conference we have planned.
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